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Tamara Collins

From: registrar
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 12:13 PM
To: Tamara Collins
Cc:
Subject: Letter of comment, EB-2018-0305

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Do you have an issue with the timing of your bill? The rates the utility is charging you? Is there a billing error? 
Residential customers pay $20/month to have an account with Enbridge. They send you an application for 
increases in a 400 page document. What nonsense. Both the OEB and Enbridge should be shut down for 
gouging the public and your agency for allowing it to happen. You are an arm of government sucking money 
from all of us. This must stop. You don’t work for the people only for big business. I and millions like me want 
our money back. It’s time you proved you work for us.  
 




